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12015 East 46th Avenue, Suite 440; Denver, CO 80239
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December 31, 1980
Fort St. Vrain
Unit No. 1
P-80450

Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
Special Projects Branch
Division of Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Docket No. 50-267

Subject: Elevator Security

Dear Mr. Miller:

Public Service Company of Colorado proposes modifications to its
Fort St. Vrain security system as discussed in the enclosure. Your
prompt review of this proposal is requested as engineering is in progress.
After NRC approval has been obtained, the Fort St. Vrain Security Plan
will be amended to reflect these modifications.

We request that the enclosed infomation be withheld from public
disclosure in accordance with the provisions of 10CFR 2.790 (d).

Very truly yours,

'

. K. Fuller, Vice President
Engineering and Planning
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